
LLI COVID-19 / HEALTH POLICIES FOR IN-PERSON EVENTS 
 
The following guidelines are in effect for attending LLI in-person 
classes and events for 2023-24.  These guidelines may be changed 
as circumstances warrant. 
 
• We will comply with the masking and vaccination policies of our 

venues, and inform attendees appropriately.  In general, we do 
not require masks, but masking by any individual is welcome.   

 
• We strongly encourage attendees to be up-to-date with 

vaccinations for COVID and other seasonal viruses (e.g., influenza, 
RSV).  

  
• Please do not attend any in-person event if you have symptoms 

of COVID or other respiratory illnesses.  If you have recently 
tested positive for COVID, do not attend until you meet 
the Virginia Department of Health recommendations for 
quarantine/isolation. 

 
 

https://www.vdh.virginia.gov/coronavirus/protect-yourself/isolation-quarantine/

